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Pleasantdale School District 107 

7450 S Wolf Road 

Burr Ridge, IL 60527 

 

Dear Mark, John, and School Board, 

 

It is with gratitude and thankfulness, that after six years, I will be resigning from Pleasantdale 

Middle School. I couldn't be more thankful for my time in this district. I have had the privilege to 

work for Mark, John and Meg who truly cared about me and my professional growth. I am 

thankful for the school board that cares deeply about the students and the teachers to make 

Pleasantdale a more passionate learning environment. I truly believe I could not have found a 

better staff to work with and students to teach. Thank you so much for providing a great work 

experience for me. It is bittersweet to leave Pleasantdale, but I look forward to the years of being 

home with my children. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Julie Specht 

 

 

 

mailto:juliespecht711@gmail.com

